
       

 

 

“Long Island Vettes Day” 
at the Island Harvest Healthy Harvest Farm 
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This is a perfect opportunity to ‘give back’ to the Long Island communities 
which surround us. 

Long Island Vettes, Ltd. is looking for members to volunteer and help at the 
Island Harvest Healthy Harvest Farm located at Sisters of St. Joseph                  

1725 Brentwood Road in Brentwood. 

The date is Friday, August 15, 2025, and the time is 9:00 AM until 1:00 PM.  
Please arrive at 8:45 AM.  We will be harvesting and weeding.                               

This event is rain or shine. 

Please text John A. at (516) 297-6908 by Monday August 11th                                       
if you would like to volunteer. 


